

COMPLEJO EDUCACIONAL MAIPÚ, ANEXO RINCONADA

"Educando en valores, construimos futuro" 2021 Año de la Ética



Subject: English Level: 2° medio Teacher: V. Escobar First term

English Worksheet N° 4

Content: Simple Present Tense

Name:	Level: 2º Medio
Date: April 20 th, 2021	

Teacher's e-mail: vescobar@gmail.com

OA 9: Demostrar comprensión de ideas generales e información explícita en textos adaptados y auténticos simples, en formato impreso o digital, acerca de temas variados, aplicando los contenidos del nivel.

I. WRITE A SENTENCE FOR EACH PICTURE IN THIRD PERSON SINGULAR



FYAMDI F

1. Francisco wakes up at 6.20 from Monday to Friday.



2. My sister (she)_____



3.



4.



5. _____





7._____



8. _____



9. _____



10._____

_

II. RELATE THE VERBS (1,2,3,4) TO THE WORDS OR PHRASES ON THE RIGHT, WRITING THE NUMBERS ON THE GIVEN LINE.

D	E
1. DO	a shower
2. HAVE	sport
3. TAKE	shopping
4. GO	breakfast
	b ath
	the housework
	to school
	children to school
	jogging
	the bus
	homework
	to bed
	dinner
	exercise
	an aspirine
	4 home
	2 friends
III. CHOOSE THE CORRECT FORM O	F THE VERB.
1. l in a	bank.
A. ? worl	<es< td=""></es<>
B. ? wor	<
C. ? wor	<s .<="" td=""></s>
	hat she every exam without even
trying.	·
A. ? pass	sies
B. ? pass	5
C. ? pass	ses
	at four o'clock.
A. ? clos	es
B. ? clos	ies
C. ? clos	e
4. My life is so bo	ring I just TV every night.
A. ? wate	
B. ? wato	chies
C. ? wate	

5. My mother _____ eggs for breakfast every morning. A. ? frv B. ? fries C. ? frvs 6. John _____ very hard in class, but I don't think he'll pass the course. A. ? try B. ? tries C. ? trys 7. We _____ to Spain every summer. A. ? flys B. ? flies C. ? fly 8. She and her husband _____ in Florida. A. ? livees B. ? lives C. ? live 9. It _____ almost every day in Manchester. A. ? raines B. ? rains C. ? rain

My best friend _____ to me every week.

IV. READ THE TEXT ABOUT SHARON: AND SOLVE THE ACTIVITIES A) AND B)

A) UNDERLINE THE VERBS.

A. ? writeB. ? writiesC. ? writes



10.

This is Sharon. She's a chef. She's short and pretty. She works in a restaurant. She cooks for people.

Every day she gets up at seven o'clock in the morning. She takes a shower and puts on her clothes. She doesn't eat breakfast, she drinks coffee with milk. At eight o'clock, she drives to the market.

At the market, she buys lots of food. She buys fruit, vegetables and meat. Then she goes to the restaurant. She cooks lunch from twelve o'clock to three o'clock. Then she takes a break. At five o'clock, she starts to cook dinner. She cooks pasta, pizza and steak for lots of people.

She finishes work at nine o'clock. She's very tired. She drives home and takes a shower. She plays computer games for an hour and then she goes to bed.

B)ANSWER THE QUESTIONS ABOLUT SHARON

1. What's her name?	
2. Where does she work?	
3. <u>Is she</u> tall?	
4. <u>Does she</u> have breakfast in the morning?	
5. <u>Does she</u> walk to the market?	
6. Does she buy pizza?	
7. What does she buy?	
8. <u>Does she</u> cook lunch at home?	
9. What does she cook in the evening?	
11. Where does she buy food?	
12. What time does she have a break?	
13. What time does she go to bed?	iSLCollective.com